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OCT 172O
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Notification of Change of Main Studio location of KDPI, Ketchum, ID.

To: Chief, Audio Division, Media Bureau:

Hello- This is to formally notify you that KDPI-FM, 88.5 in Ketchum, Idaho
will be moving physical locations for our studio on 9-28-16.

We will be moving half a mile away to: 311 First Ave North Ketchum Idaho
83340.
Our mailing address and phone numbers remain the same.
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